Softball News

fter a successful 1991 return as a

Club sport, the OCC Softball
team is back in action. The team
opened its 1992 season on July 14
at Kapiolani Park opposite our
Club.

A combination of scrimmages
and pre-season games has prepared
the team to take the title that
eluded them in last year’s champi-
onship game.

The team plans to enter another
league this Fall and hopes to par-
ticipate in at least one major tour-
nament.

Please support your team. It's
just a short walk across the street.
For more information check the
board in the Men’s Locker Room or
call Jim Gaddis at 737-7281. @

New Members

Regular: Dorothy Sellers.
Associate:  Susan Dowsett, Janet
Gordon, Kathryn Lilly, Bonnie
Smolenski.

Junior: Matthew Carr, Erik Chris-
tensen, Kate Graumann, Virginia
Graumann, John Semenza. g
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